17th December, 1947.

Dear Sir,

S TN R o o RS,

I duly received your letter of the 8th instart
respecting the steamer #POMBOUCTOU" and note your remarks |
which are appreciated. ‘f%

Yo

Having regard to her age and reported condition, u
the Committee are not prepared to authorlse you %o by &
abridge repairs to those considered essential for a lesser
period, and you should inform the new Owner that if
reclassification with this Society is required, 1t will
be necessary for the full requirements of Speeilal Survey
(D) to be complied with and for the repalirs consldered
necessary by you for the assignment of that Speclal
Survey record to be complled with in their entirety.

Yours faithfully,
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D. A. Maciarlane, Esqf‘;';""f_':“';ﬂ,_li,
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